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6 December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
Curriculum Review 2023/24 - parental consultation

As part of our ongoing school improvement, we have plans to review our current curriculum structure for the
2023/24 school session.

Ms Innes (Depute Headteacher) and | are meeting with a group of parent representatives from your parent
council to review and consult on proposals for a new structure to our school curriculum and I'd like to extend this
offer to you and all parents.

Our consultation will take place on Thursday 15 December at 6pm at Baldragon Academy.
If you wish to join us, then please complete this short registration form to allow us to appropriately plan for the

evening: https://forms.office.com/e/h4ys00Ftum. Please ensure that you have registered by 10pm on Tuesday
13 December.

Thank you,

vy,

H McAninch
Headteacher


mailto:baldragonacademy@dundeeschools.scot
http://www.baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/y5pwje3e
https://forms.office.com/e/h4ys00Ftum

